
 
 
 
       August 26, 2009 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
Re: West Valley Crystal Water Company, Inc. – Application to Increase Rates  
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
The enclosed amendment, submitted by Water Rates Staff, on behalf of West Valley Crystal 
Water Company, Inc. is transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with Commission 
Order in Case 09-W-0389 issued and effective August 24, 2009. 
 
    P.S.C. No. 3 – Water 
    Leaf No. 12 Revision 6 
 
    Effective date:  September 1, 2009 
 
We will notify our customers of the proposed rate changes individually by mail. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Clifford Feldman, President 
       West Valley Crystal Water Company, Inc. 
 
Enc. 

Received: 08/26/2009


